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Hello,
I have previously gone on record of supporting the proposed rezone. I do think Irons Brothers Construction is a very reputable business that tries to minimize
harmful impacts on the neighborhood.  However, after talking with neighbors living next to the properties, I have come to realize that the vehicle parking
and activity at the newly purchased property at 1517 NE 170th Street is just not appropriate for a residential neighborhood. Therefore I am now opposed to the
rezone.  I would still be in favor of retaining the office at 1510 NE 170th Street.
 
Sincerely,
 
Andrew Anschell
1548 NE 170th Street
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